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Hi, everybody, welcome to Crystallize. I'm so happy to have you here. 
This is our training platform where I will have all of our videos and 
downloads and kind of your central base for everything crystallize it 
an issue with the Facebook group and Google Docs were using a whole 
slew of technology for this course. But what I wanted to talk about 
was a little bit of why crystallize. So I chose the name crystallize 
after kind of pondering it for a while, but you may or may not know 
how much I love everything crystals have a bunch of crystals, if you 
could just see the rest of my desk, which is kind of like a shrine to 
crystals here. Everything crystals, but really, the reason why I chose 
crystallized is because crystals represents so many things. Not only 
are they beautiful, but they are clear, they are focused, they have an 
amazing energy of vibration that people can't resist whether or not 
they believe in the loo or not. And when our brands become clear and 
focused and our vibration is raised, we to become crystallized. So 
that's why she was crystallized. I don't know if you can see this in 
the camera here, I'll try to show it a little closer. This is one of 
my favorite pistols in the whole world. I got this crystal when I was 
in the ninth grade that was many years ago. And it's called a ghost 
crystal. The reason why it's called a ghost crystal is, if you can see 
it a little bit close up, there's crystals upon crystals. So when this 
crystal was forming, it formed, and then it kept on growing. And then 
it kept on growing. After it had already kind of reached its after 
already got crystallized, it kept on growing. And so this doesn't 
happen very often. So it makes it kind of there are crystals that are 
like this, but this is rare, they're special crystals like that. And 
when you find a ghost crystal like this, what they represent is being 
able to exceed our expectations, being able to surpass what we thought 
was possible. So the reason why I got this in ninth grade was I bought 
this for myself, I had been admiring it at the kind of natural food 
store in Hawaii many years ago. And it was way out of my price range 
for a little ninth grader. Even then I look back at the price that I 
actually paid for it back in like those years. I can't believe how 
much I spent on this thing. But it was worth every single penny and 
I've had it for decades now. The reason why I bought this was because 
as you know, I'm a clarinetist, I still play music professionally. And 
I played the clarinet ever since the sixth grade. And in the ninth 
grade, I had a slew of really wonderful clarinet friends. We had this 
friendly competition going. All of my clarinet friends were much older 
than me. 10th graders, 11th graders, 12th graders, and they were 
fantastic clarinetist all over the island of Hawaii. And Hawaii had 
this amazing music program. So we're not talking like just little 
Podunk High School players here, we're talking about really talented, 
talented musicians. And so we had an all state audition coming up. And 
I really, really, really wanted to be in the all states, I could play 
with my friends that didn't go to my high school, all the clarinetist 
from all over the island. And so I practiced and practice and practice 
because I was very devoted back then I am still sort of devoted. But 
back then in the ninth grade, if you can imagine little Leslie, I 



practiced one to three hours a day on the clarinet, I was that 
serious. And my only dream of practicing that hard was to get into all 
state to all state, so I could play with my really talented friends. 
And so the day of the audition came, I took the audition. And when 
they released the results later that afternoon, lo and behold, not 
only did I make all state band, but I made first chair. So what that 
meant was, not only did I meet my expectation of getting into all 
state, I surprisingly exceeded my expectations, I beat out all of my 
friends that were older, and what I thought was more talented, because 
I put in the hard work. And I keep this crystal to remind me of that 
work and have that tenacity and have that dream that I held on to. And 
so I want to pass on that message to you and what crystallized means 
and how powerful I feel that the crystallized brand coaching circle 
program is for you. Alright, so with all of that said,

how this is going to work is every week, you're going to get a couple 
of videos you're going to get the content will be dripped on think FX, 
and you're going to get new content that's going to get dripped in to 
the learning platform, you'll get an email though, there's new 
content, I want you to go through each of the short training videos 
and then do the exercises. Now, I don't expect the exercises to be 
done perfectly, because well, one, there's no such thing as perfect. 
And two, you're going to have questions that's going to be expected, 
right? So what I want you to do is try to get through the exercises as 
best as you can, and write down your questions. So you can either 
bring them to group coaching, or immediately just go to our private 
Facebook group, and ask your question there, because you're going to 
be surrounded by a group of like minded women who are running their 
business, everybody has their own experience, and people might be able 
to help you right away. And of course, I'll be checking on the 
Facebook group. And I will chime in as well. But if not, we will 
definitely get to the root of your of the questions and you shed some 
light and clarity on to the exercises doing our coaching calls. So 
during the coaching calls will work on the previous week's session, 
Simon, get everybody in one place so that we can all keep progress and 
support each other, and all of that fun stuff. So that's how that will 
work. So now I wanted to also make my promise to you because of 
course, you've already made your promise to yourself, and you've made 
your promise to me. Now I want to make my promise to you. I promise, I 
have to bring up my notes because I'm not a very good. I promise that 
when you go through this crystallized program, like I've gone through 
it myself, you are going to have strength and clarity and focus and 
intense vibrations, elevated vibrations in your brand. And I want to 
commit to you to help you align your brand with your innate natural 
gifts to help you really open yourself up to the possibilities that 
are waiting for you to teach you the practical tools to run your brand 
like a business and to give you resources to connect with your ideal 
target audience, and to be there for you to give you motivation and 
support so that you can reach farther than you've ever reached before. 
All right, that is my promise for you. And I wanted to just leave you 



with a message for you. I've mentioned this before, you might have 
heard me say it a Fortune favors the bold. And to me, that's a Latin 
proverb. And to me, what that means is that the universe is really 
looking for people who consistently are saying I want this particular 
thing, right. So in the course of this program, as in life, we're 
going to have our ups and we're going to have our downs. But the 
difference between somebody who succeeds and somebody who doesn't 
succeed is that the person that succeeds is the person that when they 
fail, they keep on trying something, they keep on going for it, they 
keep on trying something new, tweaking their process, tweaking their 
experience, making improvements, the person that fails, either doesn't 
try doesn't get up when they fall, or they do the same thing over and 
over and over again expecting things to change. So you have a choice. 
And the universe is watching the universe is going to test you to see 
if you're really, really committed to creating the sex, sex, success 
for yourself. Alright, so I want to be there to show you when you're 
not committing to yourself, I want to be there to show you when you 
are committing to yourself, I want to help you open yourself up to all 
of the possibilities are waiting for you that the universe wants you 
to have. All right. So thank you everybody, for trusting me and help 
me and letting me be your guide on this journey. I'm really looking 
forward to spending the next 16 weeks with you. All right. Bye.
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